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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
May 24, 2022 
 
TRAFFIC SIGNAL AT 7TH STREET AND NORRIS STREET TO BE INACTIVE 
UNTIL MIDDAY THURSDAY, MAY 26, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – On the evening of Monday, May 23, 2022, the traffic signal located at the 
intersection of 7th Street and Norris Street was made inactive due to a lightning strike 
and a power surge. Internal parts have been damaged and are currently being repaired. 
The traffic signal will remain in flash mode until midday Thursday, May 26, 2022. The 
signals will flash red in all directions, and the public is asked to please treat the signal as 
a four-way stop. 
 
For questions regarding the traffic signal at 7th Street and Norris, please contact the 
Public Works Department at (575) 769-2376. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


